
 

  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
 

 
March 17, 2022 

      
Church Road Transfer Station Renovation 

Due to renovations underway at the Church Road Transfer Station, there may be longer than expected 
wait times to drop off garbage and yard waste. The project is scheduled to be complete by the end of 
May. We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to improve the facility. For your safety, 
please be alert to construction activity and obey personnel and signs posted on site. 
 
 

 

 For more information, please contact: 
 Regional and Community Utilities 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 250-248-5254 

 swf@rdn.bc.ca 
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